'? MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Helping Build Mississippi
P. O. BOX 1640, JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 38205

PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

March 27, 1979

of Inspection & Enforcement
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

101 Marietta Street - Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
Dear Sir:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
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On February 23, 1978, Mississippi Fower & Light Company notified

'r. W. B. Kenna of your office of a potential reportable d
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the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station construction site. The deficiency concerns
inadequate crimping in certain Power Generation Control Complex (PGCC) in-
terconnecting cable pen connections supplied by the General Electric Company.
We will determine reportability of this matter as def ined by 10CFR50.55(e)

and submit a final report by May 31, 1979.

Yours truly,

i A)\" "f

: /
‘}’«"//7?:{};"1 Leesb]ty ’( i

J. P. McGaughy, Jr.

Director of Power Production
JRF/EWC:pa

ce: Mr. No L. Stampley

Mr. R. B. McGehee

Mr. T. B. Conner
Dr. Ernst Volgenau, Director W R
Division of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S, Nuclear kegulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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Member Middie South Utilities System
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